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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

January 7, 2016

Mr. Gary R. Hartwell, P.E., Director
Department of Public Works

City of Frisco

11300 Research Road

Frisco, Texas 75034

Re:  Stewart Creek Waste Water Treatment Plant, Eagan Way and Parkwood Boulevard,
Frisco, Collin County, Texas; Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP) No. 2122; Customer No.
CN600245526; Regulated Entity No. RN101607471

Dear Mr. Hartwell:

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has reviewed the December 23, 2015
letter entitled Request for Extension, submitted by Apex TITAN, Inc. Your request for an
extension to submit a revised Affected Property Assessment Report and Response Action
Completion Report is approved. Please submit these reports on or before March 5, 2016.

Please reference VCP No. 2122 on the front of any future letters or reports. Future submittals
should be mailed to the TCEQ, Voluntary Cleanup Program, mail code MC-221, at the letterhead
address. Please provide two copies of your submittals, preferably one electronic (on disk or USB
drive) and one hard copy. You may contact me with any questions at (512) 239-3737.

Sincerely,
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ee; Ms. Rusty Simpson, P.G., C.P.G., Apex Titan, Inc., (via email)

Mr. Kerry E. Russell, Russell & Rodriquez, LLP, 1633 Williams Dr, Bldg 2, Suite 200,
Georgetown, TX 78628

Mr. Sam Barrett, Waste Section Manager, TCEQ Dallas/Ft. Worth Region Office, R-4
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How is our customer service?  tceq.texas.gov/ customersurvey
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